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The children are regularly visiting our new school library and really 

enjoy exploring and borrowing books. The children are allowed to 

bring their borrowed books home, however please ensure that this 

book is returned once they have finished reading it. We ask that you               

encourage your children to take care of these books and have responsibility for 

returning them. They do not have to return them each week but they can only borrow 

one book at a time. 

 

8 x 5 = 40              9 x 5 = 45 

               10 x 5 = 50              11 x 5 = 55            12 x 5 = 60 

              Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

  

    Friday 21st March - Scholastic Book Fair Sale in the Gallery  

    3-4pm. 

    Friday 4th April – End of term  

    Tuesday 22nd April – Training Day (No School) 

                         Wednesday 23rd April – School starts  

 
 
 

This week in phonics we have been learning to read and spell the war 
saying /wor/ sound.  
These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 28th March: 

war, ward, warm, towards, world, worst, work, worth, prove, improve 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If 

you need an extra copy, please ask the class teacher. Please return 

homework with your child’s name on and in their folders. 

Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support. 

The Year 2 Team  


